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Comments: Dear Ms. Linda Jackson,

 

FWIR, it will provide jobs, clean up the mess earlier miners made, and provide a critically needed resource.

What's not to like? I'm a small investor, and am likely to invest more.

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold Idaho's

comment period. I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans since they first came into our state, in

large part because much of the proposed project will take place on public land. The more I have learned about

the project, the more excited I am about the possibilities for the future.

 

While the economic benefits of this project cannot be ignored, it also will transform an area in need for

environmental repair. It is for all of these reasons that I encourage you to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward

as outlined in alternative 2. People will always ask for more time but the tools provided by the Forest Service

make it possible to participate in this important process before October 28.

 

The comment period for the project was already extended once. The U.S. Forest Service has given the public

more than adequate time to comment, plus tools that make reviewing the document easy and a virtual meeting

room to make information more digestible. It is with this knowledge that I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to

continue to move the project forward and permit the site using alternative 2 as the guide.


